
         OREWA BRIDGE CLUB NEWSLETTER 
NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2018 

TO ALL OF OUR BRIDGLINGS OUT THERE – The festive season is actually here 
now, along with gorgeous summer weather and we are almost at the end of playing 
bridge for 2018. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY AND PRIZEGIVING ON SUNDAY 9 DECEMBER 

We have made a slight change to the format for this year.  It is a Christmas dinner 
beginning at 4.30 pm.  The prizegiving will be very brief as we have been giving the 
prizes out during the year.  The late afternoon dinner will be made up of prizegiving, 
drinks and nibbles and the meal. 

There will be a raffle consisting of three prizes, a leg of lamb and some goodies to go 
with it, a beautiful Christmas cake and a lovely bottle of port.  The winners can 
choose which they will have.  Tickets will be $2.00 each or 3 for $5.00. 

 

AN AMENDMENT TO THE PROGRAMME 

The Orewa Combined 3A/5B tournament to be held on Sunday 3 November not 
Saturday as shown in the back of your programme. 

 

ALMONER 

If you know of someone ill, in hospital, suffering a bereavement or someone needing 
a little card to cheer them up could you please let Kaye Main know on 427 4950 or 
021 292 6680. 

 

A CHRISTMAS MESSAGE 

It is this time of year when we give thanks for the gifts of family, friendship and love.  
We hope your holiday season is full of all of these things.  Wishing you all a very 
merry Christmas and a happy New Year.     

 
 


